
Your response is required to quickly identify those who 
need to be searched or need help and provide the 
necessary assistance.

Please respond by either one of the method below.
1. Respond via the app
2. Respond via the URL in the email
Both require advance preparation. 
Please scan the QR code on the right for details.

Contact ： Disaster Management Promotion Office
                             (General Affairs Division, General Affairs and Planning Department)

022-217-4812 gen-som2@grp.tohoku.ac.jp

Q. Why is my response required?

Q. How do we respond ?

October 16th（Wed.）

12:00 JST
University-wide

Safety Confirmation Drill

Are you prepared for a disaster?
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